
  WEDNESDAY LADIES DAY GOLF LEAGUE 
  MEETING 
  MARCH 13, 2018 
 
Meeting called to order by  Sue Wood. 
 
New Officers: 
 Chair – Sue Wood 
 Co-Chair – Michele Brown 
 Secretary – Cathy Kays 
 Treasurer – PJ Johnson 
 The Juniper – Aggie Hampton 
                          Debbie Wash 
 Rules Chair – Lisa Goins 
 Match Play Chair – 
 Remembrance Chair – Barb Reynolds 
 Away Play Chair –  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 Minutes and Financial Report ($643) from October 2017 Meeting 
      Motion for Acceptance – Shirley Rodgers 
      2nd – Pam Rhodes 
      Motion Carried 
  
 Schooley Bucks must be used ASAP 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 New Officers brought to the attention of members. 
  
 Flights – Addition of Wildcat (from Wildcat tees) as the 5th Flight 
      When players start first of year on Wildcat tees and the handicap 
      moves the player to Red tees the Ringer Sheet may be changed. 
      When playing from Red tees and moving to Wildcat tees due to injury 
      or medical reasons the Ringer Sheet may not be changed but you may 
      count chip-ins. 
 
  Even if there is a DNF, a chip-in may be counted and money may be 
      received if the name and hole # has been circled on the Chip-In Sheet. 
 
 Guideline Changes brought up for Approval 
      Motion for Acceptance – Glenda Abrams 
      2nd – Trina Rhoades 
      Motion Carried 
 
Meeting closed by Sue Wood. 
 
 


